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The General Education Subcommittee of the University Curriculum Committee met on February 
8, 2019, at 3:00 p.m. in 315 New College. 

The subcommittee approved the request to include the following course in the list of courses that 
satisfy the General Education Core Curriculum: 

 Core Area IV, Humanities and the Arts  
 LAND 4580/6580, Landscapes in Literature, the Arts, and Popular Culture  
  
The subcommittee discussed the draft Resolution that was passed at the December 11, 2018, 
subcommittee meeting and suggested some revisions. The draft Resolution will be updated to 
incorporate the suggested revisions and will be redistributed to the General Education 
Subcommittee for consideration and approval.  
 
The subcommittee discussed the updated draft General Education Plan, which was revised 
following the November 5, 2018, and December 11, 2018, subcommittee meetings to incorporate 
revisions by members of the subcommittee.  The draft plan will be updated to incorporate the 
suggested revisions and will be redistributed to the General Education Subcommittee for 
consideration and approval.  
 
The next General Education Subcommittee meeting will be held on March 1, 2019.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 4:00 p.m.  


